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02/13/2023
I have submitted the Office of Traffic Safety grant for new extrication equipment. If awarded this grant, it will be 100% covered.
I submitted the Assistance to Firefighters Grant for a new fire engine. If awarded this grant we will have a 10% cost share, the grant was $ 617,000.
Our new portable radios have arrived from the RFC grant.
The strategic planning committee met with the Tuolumne Band of Me Wuk Indians and the Tribal Fire Department to continue our discussions regarding fire protection. 
We are waiting for an energy audit from TPPA before we look at applying for a grant to update some equipment at the station that will help lower our electric bill. 
I am reaching out to Volunteer Firerighter.org to start working on obtaining some recruitment materials.
As of now that is all, if you have any questions, please let me know,
Respectfully, 
Nick Ohler, Fire Chief
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